
 

Upcoming Events 

 4/26 - 4/28 - Spring Book Fair 

 4/26 - Spring Open House, Art 
Show, HSA Meeting 6-8:00 pm, 
All for Books Dress Down $1 Do-
nation 

 4/27 - All for Books Dress Down 
$1 Donation 

 5/1 - 1:00 Dismissal, STREAM 
Walk-a-Thon, SME Attire 

 5/5 -  Christian Witness Mass, 
Penny Fair 

 5/10 - State of the School Meet-
ing, 6:00pm 

 5/10 - $1 Dress Down for SET 

 5/12 - May Crowning  

            NewsNotes 
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Happy Wednesday! 
 
 

Please remember that tonight is our Open House.  We have many things going 
on tonight.  There will be an HSA meeting, a brief tuition policy discussion, an art 
show, STREAM academy presentations, a baked goods sale, and our Buy 1 Get 
1 Free Book Fair.  I hope to see many of our families tonight! 

If you are still looking to attend the May 5th Bison’s Catholic Schools 
Night at the ballpark, the link is listed below: 

http://purchase.tickets.com/buy/TicketPurchase?
pid=8380299&agency=BISONS_B2B19 

A reminder: Completed Re-Registration packets were due by April 15, 2017. Re-
Registration after the April 15, 2017 deadline DOES NOT necessarily guarantee 
placement for your child next year. Our classes are filling up so, if you have not 
re-registered yet and you are planning on doing so, please 
send in your forms and fees as soon as possible. 

Also, next week, our 4th and 8th grade students will be taking 

the NYS Math Assessments. 

God's Peace and Love, 
Mrs. Kwitowski 

Mega Raffle  
 

Ticket sales are going very well! To date, 551 tickets have been sold for the Mega Raffle.  
There are only 99 tickets remaining - did you get yours? 

 

Thank you to the 124 families who have sold or purchased tickets as part of the fundraising option of the tuition agreement.  All 
tickets were to be paid in full by 4/15/17.  If you have not yet sold or purchased your tickets, please contact me ASAP. As of 
this point, all remaining tickets will be made available to the community, and you will be responsible for the $200 pay-
ment, without the guarantee of receiving tickets. 
 

INCENTIVE: Each family that sells 5 or more tickets will earn $50.00 in SCRIP credit. 5 families have sold 5 tickets, 3 families 
have sold 6 tickets, one family has sold 7 tickets, one family has sold 10 tickets and one family has sold 16 tickets! 
 

The prize winners will be announced at the live drawing on Friday, June 2nd at 7:00pm in the Parish Center.  
 

Flyers are available in the front office if you would like to bring them to your place of business - people love a raffle! 
 

As a reminder, the Mega Raffle fund raiser is critical to keeping the tuition costs down for our SME families.  Thank you to all 
families that have not only sold or purchased the required tickets; but also to those who have assisted in selling additional tick-
ets.  Every ticket sold gets us closer to our goal and makes sure we have a successful drive!  Thank you again for all of your con-
tinued support on this important fundraiser. 
 

SME’s 1st International Night!  
 
We would like to invite you to SME's International Night on May 10th, 2017. Inter-
national Night will immediately begin after Saint Mary's Elementary State of the 
School Meeting. Our students have been actively preparing to showcase their 
countries of study in the classrooms. Come explore the world! Taste samples of 
food from various countries, learn about cultures, and explore how humanity is all 
connected in this world that God created for us. 



 

Spring BOGO Book Fair 

Save the Date!  

 5/10 - $1.00 Dress Down benefiting SET  

 

 5/12 - NJHS Hollywood Theme Dance, 7-9:00 

 

 5/24 - $1.00 Dress Down benefiting JDRF 

 

Attention: Parents of SME who will have a child ready to 

enter Pre-School  for the upcoming school year.  If you 

are interested in a spot for your child, please request a 

Registration Packet to be sent home, as our classes are 

beginning  to fill up quickly.  Thank you! 

Registration is going strong for the 17-18 school year!  We 
would like to thank all Pre-K and K-8 families who will be 
joining our SME family next year by offering a $50 discount 
off your tuition if you decide to pay your tuition in full by July 
15, 2017. Payment will only be accepted by Check or Cash 
in order to receive this $50 discount.  If you have any ques-
tions, please contact Nancy Jezuit, Director of Student Af-
fairs at jezuitn@smeschool.com.  Thank you!! 

Tuition Discount 

Hello parents and grandparents! 
 

Now that the weather is getting warmer, we will be able to 
head outside for recess after lunch!!   

The students need your help though, as I am unable to take 
them out unless I have two volunteers present. We are most 
in need of volunteers Mondays-Thursdays. I ask that you 
please refrain from parking in the section of the lot closest to 
the grass/hill, as this is our play area. Thank you for your an-
ticipated cooperation!  

Please contact me at lunchmonitor@smeschool.com or 510-
1409 if you’re available to sign up. 
 

Mary Kate DeMarzio 

Cafeteria Corner 

The Scholastic Spring BOGO Book Fair begins today!  The fair will be open everyday until 3:00 
(except Friday). We have $1 Dress Down Days on today and tomorrow supporting the All for 
Books Campaign. No dress down coupons will be accepted on these days. Most students will be 
shopping Wednesday during school. Parents and students are also welcome to shop during to-
night's Open House. The book fair will be closed during the HSA meeting.  
 

Raffles will be drawn and winners will be announced Friday afternoon.  
 

If you are still interested in helping please email Jayne O’Grady at shortyogrady7@gmail.com or 
call 713-8332. There will be a special raffle for all volunteers for $25 worth of books! 
 

Due to IRS regulations, students under the age of 18 are not allowed to buy, sell, or win raffle 
prizes.  If any family wishes to participate in the Book Fair Poster Raffle, please submit the pay-
ments and remittance stubs with the parent or guardian contact information on behalf of the stu-
dent.  Please indicate the homeroom number and grade on each remittance stub and the student may pick up the prize on 
your behalf.  If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  Thank you.   



 

What are they up to? 

Pre-K needs your help! We 
are looking for gently-used 
tricycles and bikes that are 
safe to use on our newly 
resurfaced gym floors.  
 

Bikes must have rubber 
tires/wheels only, not hard 
plastic tires/wheels like big 
wheels.  As you start your spring cleaning and come 
across bikes that your children have outgrown, please 
keep us in mind!    
 

If you have such items or have any questions, please 
email Ms. Jones Jonesk@smeschool.com or drop your 
donation off in the main office.   
 
Thank you!!     

~ Pre-K Team 

Pre-K Donations Needed 

Scrip 

New Retailers: Prime Membership from Amazon.com. A one 
year membership is $99 plus applicable taxes for physical 
and ScripNow eCards with an 8% rebate. Also, Audible.com 
Gold Gift Membership is $45 for a 3 month membership. 
Both physical and ScripNow eCards are available with an 
8% Rebate. 
 

We have a limited number of special small denomination gift 
cards available, perfect for teacher and grad gifts! These 
cards will only be available while supplies last, so don't wait 
to place your orders. The following cards are available: 
 

Amazon $10  Applebees $10      Barnes & Noble $5 
CVS Pharmacy $10 Olive Garden $10  

Starbucks $5 Target $10 
 

For a complete list, please go to ww.shopwithscrip.com.  
 

The last Saturday selling date for the school year is  
Saturday, April 29, 9-11am. 

 

Thank you for your continued support  
of the SCRIP program!  

St. Mary’s Elementary  
2 St. Mary’s Hill 

Lancaster, NY 14086 
 

  

   “...visible examples 

of  gospel living.” 

Phone:716-683-2112 

Fax: 716-683-2134 

www.smeschool.com

Sports 

On Thursday April 20th, 6th Graders participated in a Christian 

Seder. The Passover Seder is an elaborate teaching experience 

intended to call people to their identity as the People of God. By 

using all of the senses, the Passover Seder tells the story of 

God’s grace in history and calls the participants to experience 

and share in the story as their own story.  6th Graders studied 

and learned the stories of the Exodus within their curriculum this 

year.  They enjoyed the Seder experience as they were reminded 

of the faith of the Israelites.  The Christian Seder is presented as 

a way for people of Christian Faith to express symbolically the 

story of salvation while preserving the spirit of the Jewish tradi-

tions to respect the faith journey of Israelites and Jews across the 

centuries (Christian Research Institute).  

The soccer game schedule has been posted to the Parochial Kickers website.  Your child's soccer coach should be giving you 
a copy of the game schedule soon and will be handing 2 forms for you to fill out, an A-2 & an A-3 form.  Please turn these 
completed forms back to your coach.  (Please do NOT send them to the main office!) 
 

The girls softball team will play their first game on Thursday, April 27 at 4:00 at Walden Pond vs. St. Peter and Paul of Ham-
burg.  Good luck girls!  
 

The boys volleyball team has their next set of games at 6:00 & 7:00 on Thursday at O.L.B.S.  & 6:00 & 7:00 at SME on Fri-
day.  Good luck on Saturday at the Canisius tournament! 
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